
From: Debra Pate <lardebpate@q.com> 
Date: Tue, Apr 2, 2024 at 2:49 PM 
Subject: HUMMINGBIRD CLASSIC WOMEN'S GOLF INVITATIONAL  
To: Debra Pate <lardebpate@q.com>
 
Dear Friends of the Hummingbird Classic,
 
The members of Pueblo Del Sol Women’s Golf Association are very proud to 
present their 2024 Hummingbird Classic Invitational Women’s Golf Tournament.
 
You and your golf friends are invited to come have some fun, experience great 
golf and enjoy our delightful community and its friendly people on Wednesday, 
June 5 and Tuesday, June 4 at the beautiful Pueblo del Sol Golf and Country 
Club in Sierra Vista.
 
Our goal is to bring women golfers from courses in the greater Tucson area and 
all over Southern Arizona to Sierra Vista. The field is limited to 80 this year, so we 
encourage you to get your check and entry form turned in ASAP so you don’t 
miss out on all the fun!
 
In addition to the Hummingbird Classic on Wednesday, June 5...PDSWGA is 
hosting an optional 2-person, 9-hole scramble; shotgun start at 2:00 p.m. on 
Tuesday, June 4, followed by complimentary, heavy hors d'oeuvres & deserts. 
Anyone entered in the Hummingbird Classic is eligible to play in this event.
 
Now, all we need is for you to come join in the fun and play in our Hummingbird 
Classic Invitational. Come help us celebrate Women’s golf, nourish friendships, 
and make this Hummingbird Invitational sensational! We are accepting entries 
right now, so bring a friend or two, or more.
 
Please see the two attachments, the Official Flyer and the Entry form, for more 
information and all the details.
Please print the entry form, fill it out & mail it (with your check payable to 
PDSWGA) to: Denise Holmes, 3832 Littler Ct., Sierra Vista, AZ, 85650. 
 
I will send you a confirmation e-mail when we receive your entry form and check, 
so please mail it today to make sure you don’t miss out on this funtastic 
tournament.
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You may contact me if you need extra entry forms for friends or if I can assist you 
in any way. Also, if you can’t open the PDF attachments, let me know and I can 
send you a Word file. We look forward to an incredible and successful 
Invitational.  Thank you so very much for your help and I hope to see you here 
this year!
 
Debi Pate
Tournament Chair
Hummingbird Classic Women’s Golf Invitational
lardebpate@q.com --- 520-803-0936
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